
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1562/22-23                                                      28.09.2022 

 
 
 

CIRCULAR 
 
 
Dear Parents, 

 
Please be informed that the school office will remain closed on Saturday, 8th 

October 2022, on the occasion of Prophet Mohammed’s (P.B.U.H.) 

birthday.  

 

 

With regards, 
 
 
 
Sd/- 
Rafia Zafar Ali 
Principal 
 
 
 
 

 


